October SCC Minutes

In attendance: Mindy Robison, LeeAnn Evans, Tamara Stokes, Ann Hogan, Amy Jex,
Jennifer Peterson, Marie Seager

Absent: Micki Jo Rogan

SCC Training:

* District training still going on. Some members have attended, other
attending this evening or at the end of October.

* Amendment B: The district believes it will be beneficial to us and yield
more money. Get the word out to educate and garner support for it from
our neighbors.

* Trustland money is to be used for educational purposes. At Crescent, all
of our money goes toward aides.

Data Reports:
Behavior Data:
* 1 ODR. (Office referral procedures have changed slightly).
* School psychologist working on social skills, anger management tools
* Recess aides and Jr. coaches are helping with behavior management at
recess
Academic Data:
* Testing reports: see data report (Dibels Fall 2016-17)
* Explanation on what FSF, Dorf and SRI means and who takes each
test and possible reasons for scoring results
* Math testing results: the new test is more difficult than the old one.
Concepts and Applications had higher scores
* More small group instruction in math is going on
* Walking to Read is going well. A suggestion was made to publicize
more to the school community so they know it is still going on
* Concern was expressed that kids are not getting enough physical
activity during the day. It was noted that our students are moving
classrooms and get two recesses during the day.

Reading Incentive Program:
* Bulletin board: The SCC took a walk down the hall to see Mrs. Stone’s
bulletin board with the goals for each grade level.
* Rewards for meeting goals were brainstormed.

*  October 31 we will do an extra recess. SCC will help with supervision.
Shifts are: 10-11 (LeeAnn, Tamara, Jenn), and 2:15-2:45 (Amy, Marie,
LeeAnn)

Digital Citizenship: will be done by District representative at our next meeting, Nov. 3



Bell Schedule Study feedback: send to LeeAnn. She will compile. Most patrons are

concerned with starting too early, especially high school, and too late (after 9:00). It puts
a burden on working parents.

Meeting was adjourned. Next meeting will be Nov. 3 4:00 p.m.



